
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Over the Christmas break many children receive new devices and technology. We 

encourage parents and students to be aware of the risks associated with this. 

 

Please see the resource from ThinkYouKnow.co.uk.  

 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/articles/parents-guide-being-social-online/ 
 
Where can I get support this Christmas Break? 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Have a peaceful Christmas,  

 

Davison Safeguarding Team 

 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/articles/parents-guide-being-social-online/

